

Mary's Meals Canada, PO Box 76144, Millrise RPO, Calgary, AB, T2Y 2Z0

Email: info@marysmeals.ca

Toll-Free Phone Number: 1-855-702-0330

Website: www.marysmeals.ca

January 3, 2018

Dear Staff, Students and Families at Clear Water Academy,

Hello! I am writing to you to thank you, once again, for all of your efforts and hard work in 2017 to raise funds and awareness for Mary's Meals Canada. I really can't thank you all enough for all that you do to help us be able to continue towards our vision, that every child receives at least one good meal every day in a place of education, and that those who have more than they need share with those who lack even the most basic things. Thank you for the fundraising that you have done, as well as for being a light to others, and showing us all what is possible when you believe passionately in a cause. Your desire to help children living in extreme poverty in Malawi is something truly special.

As you know, Mary's Meals Canada provides daily meals to chronically hungry children in their place of education. By satisfying their basic need for food, hungry children are attracted to the classroom. While there, they are given the opportunity to receive an education, which in turn gives them and their communities a chance for a brighter future.

Thank you again for your very kind support. We are most grateful for our supporters who put their faith in us to ensure that their donations are reaching the children who need it the most.

Thank you!

Thank you for helping us to help <u>554</u> children through your efforts in 2017. Happy New Year from Mary's Meals Canada!

Warm regards,

Jill Mowser

Mary's Meals Canada

Jill.Mowser@marysmeals.org

598-703-7228